St. Fillan's Primary School

1a Main Street HOUSTON PA6 7EL

Tel No: 0300 300 0182

Email: stfillansenquiries@renfrewshin www.st-fillans.renfrewshire.sch.uk

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/stfilanspc http://stfilanspc.easysearch.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Claire Mackenzie



Children's Services

Thursday 24th March 2022

END OF TERM MASS

Dear Parent/Carer,

Due to the easing of restrictions, we will celebrate the end of term as a whole school community of faith by attending Mass on **Friday 1**st **April 2022 at 11.00am** in St. Fillan's Church.

Father Andrew has advised that families would be welcome to join with us during this celebration of worship and faith.

I would ask that the children participate in 'Dressing for Excellence' by wearing full school uniform including shirts, ties and school shoes where possible.

We would ask for you to adhere to any current guidance around protective measures in terms of possible virus transmission and we look forward to welcoming you in person!

Kindest Regards,

Mrs Claire Mackenzie Head Teacher

(Mackenzie











Be Brave Unleash Creativity Demonstrate Excellence Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 'In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.'

Be Brave Unleash Creativity Demonstrate Excellence Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 'In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.'